
Dear Board members  
 
A major component to the livability of NW Portland is the limitation of the building 
heights.  Many European cities (e.g. Paris) have this same "feel" for the same 
reason.  In the 10 years that I have been in the Pearl, the height restrictions have been 
gradually shoved to the side, with the consequence that we are going to lose the 
wonderful "neighborhood-ness" that makes NW Portland so attractive (to homeowners, 
renters, and, yes, developers.)   
 
I ask you please; re-instate and enforce the building height limitations that were in effect 
10 years ago in NW Portland.   
 
Thank you 
 
Charles Caskey 
420 NW 11th Ave 
 
shcandcfc@aol.com 


